
Dear Colleagues,

It is a great pleasure for me to address you in our 3rd issue. I wish to begin my words by 
sincerely thanking you all for the interest and contribution you extended for our journal 
and I have no doubt that this support will continue in the days ahead. I also would like to 
add that the Turkish Endodontic Journal is on its way to be included in the Ulakbim Cita-
tion Index and attempts are underway for the receipt of this esteemed position. 

Spring is ahead of us with all its beauty as well as scientific events held nationwide to de-
liver the recent trends and concepts to our colleagues. The 7th Symposium of the Turkish 
Endodontic Society will be held in Girne, Acapulco Hotel on May 11-13, 2017. Please mark 
this date in your agendas and don’t miss this wonderful occasion as very outstanding 
lecturers will be addressing you to keep you updated with the emerging technology in 
the field of Endodontics. The Turkish Endodontic Society will be delighted to extend its 
traditional hospitality during this important event. 

Last but not least, as the Turkish Endodontic Journal, we are awaiting your valuable work 
to be published as always and let’s make this journal one of the leading platforms in the 
field of Endodontics.

With warmest regards,

Jale Tanalp
Editor-in-Chief
Turkish Endodontic Society
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